
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

OF THE 

 

APPLETON CITY COMMON COUNCIL 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a Public Hearing will be held on Wednesday, March 4, 2015, at 

7:00 P.M., in the Common Council Chambers, 6th Floor, City Hall, 100 North Appleton Street, pursuant 

to Sec. 66.0301, Wis. Stats., for the purpose of receiving public comment on an Intergovernmental 

Cooperation Agreement between the City of Appleton and the Village of Little Chute for the purpose of 

clarifying the corporate boundaries between the City of Appleton and the Village of Little Chute and 

street access points on the east side of French Road for consistency with prior agreements. 

 

A draft of the Intergovernmental Cooperation Agreement between the City of Appleton and the Village of 

Little Chute is available for inspection during regular business hours at the office of the City Clerk, 6th 

Floor, City Hall, 100 North Appleton Street. 

 

 

Run Date: February 12, 2015 
 

 

Reasonable accommodations for persons with disabilities will be made upon request and if feasible.  




